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Our mid-year examinations concluded yesterday and
classes returned to normal this morning for the
remainder of the term.

>>>MATRIC DANCE >>>S0CGGER >>>TERM 2 REPORTS

I“v"‘“m“s Our Soccer Boys will be hosting a
friendly match against Emmanuel
Christian School on Friday 14June at
Ridgeway.

Term 2 Reports will be emailed to parents
during the course of Friday 14 June. The
report is emailed to the primary email address
on file. If the primary email address has
changed, please inform the reception staff
before next week Friday. If you do not receive
your child’s report during the morning (by
midday), please check the ‘spam’ and ‘junk’
folders before contacting Reception.

The Grade 12 Matric Dance Invitation
Ceremony, hosted by our Grade 11
children, will take place on Thursday 13
June.

>>> WINTER SCHOOL >>>TERM 3 >>>PARENT-TEACHER

CONSULTATIONS
Term 3 begins for pupils on Wednesday
% 10 July (Day 3 of the timetable).
Term

The Winter School Timetable for our tﬁm

Grade 12 pupils will be issued next week.

As Monday 17 June is a public holiday, The parent-teacher consultations will
the Winter School will run from Tuesday KIND REGARDS take place on Monday 15 July — all
18 June to Friday 21 June. parents are welcome to attend.
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